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IMPORTANT INFO 

Kenosha H.O.G.  
Chapter Officers  
 

Kevin Klee - Director 
262-412-1556 
kmkhd1957@gmail.com 
 
Paul Steffensen, Asst. Director 
assistantdirector@kenoshahogchapter.net  
262-945-2149 
  
Melissa Hawver, Secretary 
Melissa.hawver@gmail.com 
414-940-5253 

 
Beth Cleveland, Treasurer 
treasurer@kenoshahogchapter.net  
 
Gary Quedenfeld, Membership 
garyquedenfeld@sbcglobal.net 
847-226-1759  
 
Gean Klee, Activities  
hogcash@gmail.com - 262-705-3715  
 
Gym Fry, Head Road Captain 
gymfwy@comcast.net 847-217-3552 
 
Cindy Norwich, LOH  
dnorwich@wi.rr.com 262-287-8143  

Joan Lesko, Sunshine Officer  
262-657-9493 hogsunshinelady@aol.com  
 
April Dean, Editor 224-234-5124 
dean.april@gmail.com  
 
Bob Clampit, Safety Officer 
loneoak@wi.rr.com 262-889-8181 
 
Brian Hawver, Webmaster 
brian.hawver@gmail.com 
262-818-2530 
 

 

 
Next meeting Saturday  

December 14, 2019 – 5:30pm drinks / 6:00pm meeting 
Italian American Club 

 

Hi Everyone! 

Christmas is here! Our Photos with Santa day will be 
December 7th 11am  - 3pm. On top of being able to take a 
picture with Santa we will be demoing the Kids Harley-
Davidson Electric Bikes in the service department.  
 
Also all kids under 18 will receive a FREE Lego set to take 
home while supplies last! Do you have people on your gift 
list you can’t decide what they want? Buy them a $50 gift 
card and you get a $5 gift card for yourself to spend in the 
month of January. Then you can get what you really want!  

For the gifts you find we will have free gift wrapping. We also 
have a few Saturdays still open if anyone is interested in 
earning money for the chapter. We provide supplies – the 
chapter keeps the tips. Have a great holiday season and 
check your email for Flash Sales throughout the month! 

 

Happy Holiday! 

The Uke’s Team 

 

mailto:Melissa.hawver@gmail.com


 
The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of Harley-Davidson Motor Co.,  

Uke's Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter staff.  
We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 

 
 

 
 



 
The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of Harley-Davidson Motor Co.,  

Uke's Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter staff.  
We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 

 

 
 
Melissa (Secretary)- 
  
We received thank you notes from Randy Cook for the donation to him for the passing of his mother 
and son.  They are posted on the metal wall in the HOG room 
  
Gean (Activities)- 
  
Sunday 12/8- Dinner with Santa- mostaccioli, salad, and bread will be served.  Please sign up to 
help.  The event will be free but will ask for a mom-perishable food item to donate.  Anyone is 
welcome to attend. 
  
Sunday 1/19- GRC bowling party 12:30pm-3pm.  Cost will be $11.  More details to come 
  

-          The Amazing Race was lots of fun- congrats to the winners- Joe, Kat, Deb and Carolos. 
-          The pool party had 23 participants- congrats to Billy and Harold for winning the tournament 
-          Thank you to all who donated jackets- Women and Children’s Horizon were very thankful 

  
Paul (Asst Director)- 
  
Wednesday 1/1- Polar Bear ride.  Will meet at the HOG room at 10am then ride to the lake to be 
spectators.  Lunch at the Boathouse after 
  
Elections- 
Congrats to— 
Paul Steffenson- Assistant Director 
Brenda Thompson- Treasurer 
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Please remember that out chapter dues will need to be renewed starting in January 2020 
 
As a reminder please remember that you must have or be a National HOG member to be a member of our 
local chapter here at Ukes or any other local chapter. SO make sure that you’ve renewed your National HOG 
membership so that you can pay dues for our local chapter when they come due January 1st every year.   
Pull out your national HOG membership card and verify if you need to renew your National HOG membership 
or you can go to HOG.com to also verify and or renew your National HOG membership 
 
Thanks, and happy holidays to all 
 
Gary Quedenfeld 
847 226 1759 
 
Gary Quedenfeld 
Membership Chairman, Kenosha HOG 
847 226 1759 
garyquedenfeld@sbcglobal.net 
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Anniversaries and Birthdays December 2019 
 
 

Update from October 2019 
October 13 Jim (Moses) Urban RIP 

 
December Anniversaries 

 
6 James Shaeffer                                                                       18 National Guard Birthday 

7 Pearl Harbor Day                                                                    18 James Miethke RIP 
7 Joseph Sterling RIP                                                                21 Cathy Jensen 

8 Laura DeBruin                                                                         21 James Plummer RIP 
9 Dennis Norwich                                                                       22 First Day of Winter 

10 Chris Anderson                                                                       25 Christmas Day 
11 Walter Lulinski RIP                                                                 25 Troy Haines RIP 
14 James Solberg                                                                       27 Ed Barnett RIP 

15 Kerry Farmer RIP                                                                   29 Teresa Goldstein 
15 Susan Raleigh                                                                       30 Steven Schrader 
18 Gean Klee                                                                             31 New Years Eve 

 

 

 

 
December Birthdays 

 

 

 
6 Joe Kerker & Kori Glave                                                                18 John & Cynthia Ault 

6 Gary & Judith Quedenfeld                                                               23 Bruce & Debi Bodven 
15 Jeffrey  & Suzette Null                                                                    29 Derrik & Cindy Hilleshiem 

 

 
Merry Christmas 

and 
Happy New Year 
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